2017-18 CFAD Approved - 05 Santa Cruz

Subject: 2017-18 CFAD Approved - 05 Santa Cruz
From: "AEBG Office" <aebg@cccco.edu>

Date: 5/26/2017 7:42 PM

To: camulcai@cabrillo.edu

CC: aebg@cccco.edu, camulcai@cabrillo.edu

Greetings:

The AEBG Office has completed its review of your 2017-18 Consortium Fiscal Administration
Declaration and is pleased to report that it has been approved.

The AEBG Technical Assistance Project is seeking a few minutes of your time to complete a brief
survey regarding key challenges and regional professional development needs. Please share your
thoughts by completing the survey at the following link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/aebgpd

For additional information, please reference our AEBG Program Guidance and AEBG Allowable Uses
on the AEBG website at: aebg.cccco.edu.
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